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Purpose 
To seek expressions of interest from suitably qualified industry practitioners wishing to serve as general 
referees on the Building and Development Dispute Resolution Committee (Committee). 

Background 
The Committee is established under the Sustainable Planning Act 2009 to hear appeals about a range 
of planning, building, plumbing and other related matters. 

Expressions of interest 

General referees must possess qualifications or experience necessary to hear and decide appeals 
against decisions made under the Sustainable Planning Act 2009, Building Act 1975, Residential 
Services (Accreditation) Act 2002 and the Plumbing and Drainage Act 2002. 
 
Successful candidates will be appointed as general referees for a term of three years for deployment on 
appeals as required from time to time. The frequency of appointment as a member of a Committee will 
depend on the type, number and origin of appeals received. 
 
Remuneration will be paid in accordance with the government procedures for part-time Chairs and 
Members of Government Boards, Committees and Statutory Authorities. Remuneration is only paid to 
eligible general referees when appointed to a Committee established to consider a specific appeal.  
 
Further information and selection criteria may be obtained by telephoning the Registrar of the Building 
and Development Dispute Resolution Committee on 07 3237 0403. 
 
Expressions of Interest close 5:00pm on Monday 27 August 2012. 
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Contact for further information 
Department of Housing and Public Works 
Building Codes Queensland Division 
tel +61 7 3239 6369 

Area Name 
buildingcodes@dlgp.qld.gov.au  
 
If you have not received this building and plumbing newsflash directly from 'Enquiries (BCQ)', you can 
subscribe via buildingcodes@dlgp.qld.gov.au 
 
DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this Newsflash is provided by the State of Queensland in good faith. The material is general in nature and before relying on the 

material in any important matter, users should carefully evaluate its accuracy, currency, completeness and relevance for their purpose. It is not intended as a substitute for 

consulting the relevant legislation or for obtaining appropriate professional advice relevant to your particular circumstances. The State of Queensland cannot accept 

responsibility or liability for any loss, damage, cost or expense you might incur as a result of the use of or reliance on information contained in this Newsflash. It is not intended 

to be, and should not be relied upon as the ultimate and/or complete source of information. 

 

 
 


